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April 8
th

, 2012 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of April 9
th

 – 13
th

. 

 

There will be no school on Friday, April 6
th

 in recognition of Good Friday and no school on Monday, April 9
th

 in 

recognition of Easter Monday. 

 

There will be no school on Friday, April 13
th

 as teachers will be participating in District Professional Development 

activities in the morning  an School Improvement Planning in the afternoon. 

 

We would like to encourage parents and community members to consider running for a position on the District 

Education Council.   Nomination papers must be submitted by April 13
th

.  Voters will be asked to select a District 

Education Councillor for the Anglophone or Francophone school district as part of the municipal elections on May 

14
th

.  Please watch your email for more information and visit www.decnb.ca or www.electionsnb.ca to learn about 

the role of DEC in district governance.   

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle School staff I wish you a safe and enjoyable Easter break and look forward to 

seeing students return on Tuesday, April 10
th

. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the April edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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